
 
 
 

OUR APPROACH TO AI (ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE) TOOLS 
 
We recognise that many organisations will be exploring the use of AI tools in their work, 
including in drafting funding applications. This is a decision for individual organisations to 
take and we have no preference. 
 
If you do use AI to help you draft your application, please make sure it is an accurate 
reflection of your work and plans. 
 
The Baring Foundation does not currently use AI to aid its decision-making about grants or 
in our administrative processes.  
 
We recognise that this is a fast-moving area of technology and our approach may need to 
shift as the possibilities and implications of AI become clearer. This policy will be updated 
accordingly. 
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